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This bill simply ties the hands of any landowner that needs to protect their land and/or 

livelihood. There is no scientific basis behind this bill and legislating by feeling 

supported by ignorance will cause more small forest owners to eventually sell. We 

have seen small landowners shoulder disproportionate impacts from needless 

regulations with the Private Forest Accord (PFA) and now legislators seem intent on 

stepping on them again. I oppose SB 199.   


